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22nd December 2022 
 
 
 
 

Temporary closure of Gayana Marine Resort 
 

As highlighted by the Malaysian Meteorological Department, extreme storm and rough sea 
conditions are expected between the 21st to 25th of December 2022. We have experienced 
continuous heavy rainfall, rapid winds, and a record-high king tide, which has damaged several 
boardwalks around the resort. As the safety of our guests and employees is paramount we have 
decided to temporarily close Gayana Marine Resort in order to expedite the necessary repair 
efforts. All incoming guests booked for Gayana Marine Resort will be relocated to our sister 
property, Bungaraya Island Resort which is also located on the same island. We apologies for the 
inconvenience caused.  
We wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Stay Safe! 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
The Management Team 
Gayana Marine Resort 
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